
 ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

         April 10, 2019      

• President Pullaro called the meeting to order at 1:07 PM 

• The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Past President Russ Cheringal (1996 & 2007) 

• John Caikowsky reviewed Trips & Tours.  He reported that the Cherry Blossom trip was full and 

spoke about Fino’s June 4th luncheon.  John indicated that that the July 11th High Point trip only 

has 15 people signed up. 

• George Lewis announced that a wine tasting will be held at Total Wine in Paramus on Friday 

May 24th from 5:30 to 8:30. The fee will be $15 per person.  Pizza will be served.  He also 

announced that the September wine tasting will now be held at the Upper Ridgewood Tennis 

Club and will be called the Activities Unlimited Social.                 

• Don Kirkpatrick was our speaker today.  He covered technology usage and A.U.’s website.  Don 

spoke about website development and presented an in-depth review and explanation of our 

site.  Don spoke about our Facebook page and that few members use it.  He also spoke about 

navigating our club pages and the roster.  He asked for any ideas for improvement or for 

anything that should be included.  He asked if anyone would be interested in helping with the 

maintenance of the website. 

• Doug Cooper presented the Treasurers Report, indicating that there was little activity this past 

month and that the financials are in good shape.   

• Walt Widmer introduced 5 new members. 

  - Ernest Barbaris, sponsored by Roy Hagens  

  - John Fesen 

  - Mick Kelley 

  - Robert Bowman, sponsored by Henry Wasserstein 

  - Rich Berger, sponsored by Mike Glickman 

• Bob Dauer reported on the May luncheon, indicating that members should send in their checks.  

He reported that the A.U. information is now carried on the Patch in 12 towns and that flyers 

are being displayed in local supermarkets. 

• Joe Pullaro spoke about Wyckoff Day and the Glen Rock Club regarding common interests.  He 

reminded us that the July meeting will be held on the third Tuesday of July (Tuesday 7/16) 

• There were 78 members in attendance. 

• The meeting ended at 2:45pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

David Voehl, Secretary 


